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I support this senate bill being passed because, as a student, it is important to be 

able to access any and all resources available to me. I highly encourage you to vote 

yes, to keep students everywhere in a healthy learning environment. School is 

supposed to be a safe and educational place where a free flow of information is 

encouraged. Having these lists of "banned books" is the opposite, and encourages 

fear and confusion in America's youth.  

Thank you for your consideration.  


